THE INSURANCE COMMISSION OF THE BAHAMAS

PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

The Insurance Commission of The Bahamas wishes to advise the general public that Mr.
Lennox McCartney has agreed to stay on as Superintendent of the Commission until the
selection process of his successor has been completed. The Commission is currently in the
process of completing a comprehensive search for a replacement.
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